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Pink Shirt Day 
Wednesday, February 28 

Wear pink to  
celebrate Kindness! 

February is Black History Month 

Family Day! 
Family Day, February 19th is a day to celebrate families and the 
important role that families play in our lives. In our school, we cele-
brate diversity and inclusion and teach our students that not all 
families are the same, and every family is special. To that end, we 
will celebrate Family Day in a big way! Each child will be bringing 
home an activity based on the book, “I Love You More” by Emil 
Sher. In this book, they express their love by using a word game 
where they use pairings of words in a certain order. The second 
part of the pair makes the first part feel happy because it feels 
needed. Ex. I love you more than umbrellas need rain. Your child 
will be completing this activity about you at school. We thought it 
would be fun if someone at home who loves them completes one. 
Stay tuned for further instructions!   



Grade 1 Early French and Grade 6 Late Immersion Registration Process  

2024-2025  

Information for Parents:  

➢ To register for Grade 1 Early French and Grade 6 Late French Immersion, 

please complete the following registration form: 

https://forms.office.com/r/dPYsvpjGAf  

➢ This form will accept registrations from January 16th – February 16th.  

➢ If you are unable to complete the form electronically, please call Lee Anna 

McKinney – 506- 832-6143  

➢ If you were unable to attend the parent information night and would like 

more information on French Second Language programs , please see the    

Everyone at their Best PowerPoint.  

For any questions regarding French Immersion please contact:  

Kelly Adams, Elementary French Second Language Coordinator – 

Kelly.adams@nbed.nb.ca  

Cindy Bates, Middle School French Second Language Coordinator –             

Cindy.bates@nbed.nb.ca  

Carole Noel, High School French Immersion coordinator – 

carole.noel@nbed.nb.ca  

Please note the registration deadline is February 16, 2024.  

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=318rTdLEEUmHCWjML0Zcn_Ldm5Cyak9NiSfmi7y8eApUN004WEhKWjZZNlg1QkRHQUNNMzNLNEU4Ui4u
https://www.gnb.ca/5107/internet/2024/eecd-edpe/storyline/story.html?_ga=2.187670496.937270906.1704309865-1768419995.1701264754&_gl=1*w51vxb*_ga*MTc2ODQxOTk5NS4xNzAxMjY0NzU0*_ga_F531P4D0XX*MTcwNDMwOTg2NS4xMi4xLjE3MDQzMDk4NjguMC4wLjA.


Staff Appreciation Week 

February 12th –16th is Staff  

Appreciation Week!  

Thank you to our Home & 
School for organizing and facili-

tating this week for us!  

 

National Random Acts of Kindness 
Day:  

Saturday, February 17th  
 

A Random Act of Kindness is a spontaneous or planned selfless act performed to ei-
ther help or cheer up a stranger or someone we know for no reason other than to 

make people happier.  We can do random acts of kindness any day but this is a special 
day to make a conscious effort to make someone’s day.  

Your child will learn about random acts of kindness and we will 
send home a slip with your child so you can record any random 

acts of kindness and send it back to school.   

 

DATL Spirit Week 
Feb. 26- Mar. 1 

Monday 

Feb. 26 

Dress in DATL School Colors!  

(Blue & White) 

Tuesday 

Feb. 27 

Dress in your favourite colour!  

Wednesday  

Feb. 28 

Pink Shirt Day 

Thursday  

Feb. 29 

Wear your favourite  fun socks and enjoy a 

sock hop in the gym!  

Friday  

Mar. 1 

Pajama Day!  

Black History Month 
 

February is Black History Month. Fri-
day, February 2nd, a member from 
PRUDE (Pride of Race, Unity, and Dig-
nity through Education) will be in to 
talk to all students. Each week during 
the month, students will learn about a 
prominent Black Canadian and the 
positive impact they made in their 



Safe Arrival & Attendance  
 

With Safe Arrival you are asked to report 

your child’s absence in advance using any 

of these 3 convenient methods:  

SchoolMessenger app  

Safe Arrival website, 

https://go.schoolmessenger.ca.  

Toll-free number 1-833-219-9065  

 

You can advise when your child will be late, 

absent or has a leave and return               

appointment. 

Celebrating 100 Days of 
School– Week of Feb.19 

An interesting way to incorporate real 

math into school is to celebrate the 

100th day of school. We begin count-

ing on the first day of school and end 

on the 100th day which usually falls 

mid February.  This year the 100th day 

of school will be celebrated on Febru-

ary 16th.  The teaching opportunities 

prior to the actual day are varied. The 

children (depending on grade) learn 

to count by ones, twos, fives, and 

tens. A variety of activities take place 

on the 100th Day. 


